First Grade News

Spring is in the air and we have had such gorgeous
weather! With the new weather, we are also
learning so many new things. Please read through
our newsletter and see what is going on in our
classrooms.

What are we Learning?

ELA—In ELA, we are working Math—In math, we are telling
time to the hour and the half

hour. We are also measuring

on pronouns and subject and
predicates. Our reading

and comparing length.

learning focus is inferences,
context clues and the author’s
purpose.
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Science—We are covering the water cycle and weather.
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Social Studies—We are
focusing on historical figures.
Ask your children to tell you
about some of them! We are
also working with geography

and map

Students of the Month

Fluker- Amiria Reed

Herrera- Selah Mendoza

McDaniel- Chase Jordan



Dates to Remember

* Spring Break, April 6-10™

* Field Trip to Atlanta
Symphony Orchestra,
April 14th
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Reminders

Discuss the importance of
taking assessments and
all classwork seriously,

especially computer
administered
assessments.

- Read to you children or
have them read aloud to
you nightly.

- Thursday Folders are to
be returned the next
school day. Please
remember to remove
items from the left pocket
and sign and return or
sign items in the left
pocket.



